## UNIVERSITY OF BALTIMORE BALTIMORE, MARYLAND

March 4, 1940

Mr. F. C. Allen Basketball Coach University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Mr. Allen:

We would like to make arrangements with you to have your varsity basketball team meet ours in Baltimore on a date during the 1940-41 season.

If you are interested in having your basketball team play ours next year in Baltimore please inform me accordingly as to the date or dates that are available for a game and state the minimum guarantee you will accept.

An early reply will be appreciated.

Very truly yours,

B. Herbert Brown, Jr. Director of Athletics

BHB: mod